Antelope-Pardee 500-kV Transmission Project
APPENDIX 8. DRAFT EIR/EIS COMMENTS AND RESPONSES

Comment Set A.6: United States Department of the Interior

United States Department of the Interior

OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY
Office of Environmental Policy and Compliance
Pacific Southwest Region
1111 Jackson Street, Suite 520
Qakland, Califorma 94607

IN REPLY REFER TO:
EROS/O7T53

Via email
11 September 2006

John Boccio/Marian Kadota
CPUC/USDA Forest Service

¢/o Aspen Environmental Group
30423 Canwood Street, Suite 215
Agoura Hills, CA 91301

Subject: Review of the Draft Environmental Impact Statement/Environmental [mpact Report
(DEIS/DEIR) for the Proposed Antelope-Pardee 500-kV Transmission Project,
Angeles National Forest, Los Angeles County, Califorma

Dear Mr. Boceio and Ms. Kadota:

The Department of the Interior has received and reviewed the Draft Environmental Impact
Statement/Environmental Impact Repart (DEIS/DEIR) for the Proposed Antelope-Pardee 500-
kV Transmission Project, Angeles National Forest, Los Angeles County, California, and has no
comments to offer.

A.6-1

Thank you for the opportunity to review this proposed action.

Sincerely,

Patricia Sanderson Port
Regional Environmental Officer

ce:
Director, OEPC
CNO Director, FWS, Sacramento

December 2006 Ap.8-16 Final EIR/EIS
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Response to Comment Set A.6: United States Department of the Interior

A.6-1 Thank you for your input.

Final EIR/EIS Ap.8A-17 December 2006



